----- Original Message-----

From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov [mailto:mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2009 9:51 AM

To: HTHTestimony

Cc: dand@punahealth.org

Subject: Testimony for HB317 on 3/20/2009 2:40:00 PM i ):E;‘;?~
Testimony for HTH/PSM 3/20/2009 2:40:00 PM HB317 lf?&S\

Conference room: 016 3/@??
Testifier position: support ON
Testifier will be present: No J;*
Submitted by: Dan Domizio PA/MPH

Organization: Puna Community Medical Center

Address: 15-2662 Pahoa Village Rd, Ste 306 Pahoa, HI

Phone: 808-930-6001

E-mail: dand@punahealth.org

Submitted on: 3/20/2009

Comments:

Thank you for allowing this opportunity to express whole hearted support for this
bill and the use of these funds to sustain the operation of a mobile van on
Hawaii Island. The service area is broad, rural and filled with clients who
cannot or do not access regular medical care. This will help us to deliver care
to this community.

Dan Domizio PA/MPH
Clinical Programs Director.



